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JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10278-0012

May 12, 1993

Dear Liaison Group Member:

For your information, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
has scheduled a meeting of the Scientific & Technical Committee
(STC) for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment RI/FS, on Thursday,
May 27, 1993. The meeting will be held from 9:45 a.m. to 4:00
p.m. at the Sheraton-Albany Airport, located at 200 Wolf Road in
Albany, New York.

Scheduled for discussion is the PCB source detected near Bakers
Falls, adjacent to the General Electric Hudson Falls facility.
In addition, both General Electric and the New York State
Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) will make
presentations on their investigations of this source. Please
remember that seating for observers is limited, and that
observers will only be allowed to participate if the STC
membership has a specific question of a particular observer.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 212/264-7214.
Thank you for your interest and continued participation in EPA's
Community Interaction Program for the Hudson River PCBs
Reassessment .

Sincerely

in Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division
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